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FIRE SAFETY FACTS FOR SENIOR CITIZENS

Fifty thousand home electrical fires occur every year. That’s of 
particular concern to older people. You’re twice as likely to be hurt 
in a fire after age sixty-five. The Consumer Product Safety Commission 
estimates that more than fifty percent of electrical fires that occur 
every year can be prevented by A-F-C-I’s. Have your electrical system 
thoroughly inspected and consider A-F-C-I protection. These safety 
devices recognize dangerous conditions that standard breakers can’t. 
Also, use extension cords only temporarily, and never with space 
heaters or air conditioners. Learn more from the Electrical Safety 
Foundation International at E-S-F-I--dot--org.


